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Kara Martin, Lucas Gierach, McKenna Hron and McKenzie Oelke show off the
structure they created using uncooked spaghetti and marshmallows. Members of the
Campbellsport 4-H Club worked on this team building activity during their February
meeting.
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Dora, played by Lauryl Megahan, tells Lydia, played by Cherrie Deavers, “Will you
let the man in before the squirrels get him!” Waiting at the door is Doc, played by Steve
Berres. The Kettle Moraine Players will perform Those Crazy Ladies in the House on
the Corner in the Lang Auditorium on February 21st, 22nd, 28th and March 1st. 
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100 Years Of 4-H
In Wisconsin

What Is 4-H?
By Lucas Gierach
Campbellsport 4-H

I pledge my head to
clearer thinking, my
heart to greater loyalty,
my hand to larger serv-
ice, my health to better
living, for my club, my
community, my country,
and my world. This is the
4-H pledge which was
written in 1927. 

4-H stands for the four
hʼs — head, heart,
hands, and health. The
4-H emblem is a four leaf
clover. Each leaf on the
clover stands for one of
the four hʼs. The emblem
was adopted in 1911. 

4-H is a hands on learn-
ing experience. Each year

4-H participants get to
sign up for projects to
take to the county fair and
make them. Then during
the county fair they get to
take the projects theyʼve
made to the fair grounds
and the get their projects
judged. 

You also get involved
in the community with
helping at some events
or community wide
things. In 4-H, you de-
velop mental, physical,
social, and emotional
growth which will help
you in your society as
you get older. 

In 4-H, you may also
learn many life values
and skills. These values
and skills will also help

you during your lifetime.
4-H has offered so many
opportunities for me to
help many people, and to
meet many people. The
nice thing about meeting
new people is I usually
meet them during some-
thing fun like 4-H basket-
ball and things like that. 

I have learned a lot
about different topics
and objects doing my fair
projects. Just last year I
found out what a lawn
mower engine consists
of and how it works in my
small engines project. 

Being in 4-H has al-
lowed me to learn so
many neat things, and
try so many different
things.

~ MEAT IS OUR MAIN ATTRACTION ~

HOFF’S 
BRATS . . . . . . . . . .lb.

$1.75
Frozen in 5 lb. bags, Limited flavors

WHOLE BNLS
PORKLOINS . . .lb.

$1.99
We will trim, cut and wrap (7-10 lb. average)

WHOLE BAGGED
FRYING
CHICKEN  . . . . . . .lb.

$1.39
BNLS PORKLOIN
ROAST  . . . . . . . . . . . .lb.

$2.29
Plain or seasoned

BNLS PORK
CHOPS  . . . . . . . .lb.

$2.89
SPECIALTY BRAT OF THE WEEK! STARTS TUES.

THE LOADED 
BAKED POTATO 
BRAT  . . . . . . . . . . .lb.

$3.69
MARINATED ITEM OF THE WEEK! STARTS TUES.

LEMON PEPPER 
FLAVORED BNLS/SKNLS 
CHICKEN
BREAST . . . . . . . . . . .lb.

$3.99
www.hoffsqualitymeats.com

617 Main Street, Brownsville • 583-3734/269-4798
Mon.-Fri. 7 am-8 pm; Sat. 7 am-6  pm; Sun. 9 am-1 pm

• We Reserve the Right to Limit Quantities • Wisconsin Lottery Available!
Prices good February 24th through March 2nd, 2014.

As I mentioned in my
last column, the winter
sports season is winding
down. I hope that all of
our teams finish the sea-
son strong. The success
of post-season play can
leave lasting memories of
your high school career.  

But as one season
ends, another one begins.
What are you doing for
the spring season? I
would ask you to consider
joining girlsʼ soccer, girlsʼ
softball, boysʼ golf, or
girlsʼ/boysʼ track. 

Come out for the first
time and learn new skills,
or come out because you
just want to compete. For
example, track is a sport
that can handle athletes
of all sizes and abilities.
You can come out as a
beginner and compete
every day to improve your
athletic performance.
Even if you never scored
a point for the team, but
you became more flexi-
ble, faster, and explosive,
it would have been worth
your effort. 

Increasing your athleti-
cism should be a goal of
all athletes. Sitting around
idle does nothing to im-
prove yourself. I invite you
and your friends to get out
there and participate.

The Spring Sports

Meeting will take place on
Monday, March 3, at 7
p.m. in the Lang Audito-
rium. This is a mandatory
meeting for all athletes
participating in girlsʼ soc-
cer, girlsʼ softball, boysʼ
golf, and girlsʼ/boysʼ track.  

Not only should players
attend, but parents should
as well. Your presence
shows support for your
child, their team, our
coaches, and the athletic
programs as a whole. The
meeting is meant to de-
liver important information
to both players and their
parents. 

We are in the process
of building all of our ath-
letic programs to higher
levels of expectation and
achievement. All parents
and players need to hear
the expectations directly
from me or their coaches.
Many of the frustrations or
problems that come to me
are directly related to indi-
viduals not being aware of
expectations that are
stated at this meeting. 

Some of the items on
the agenda are: eligibility
policy, concussions,
booster club, off-season
work outs, the new con-
ference, sports specific in-
formation, and of course,
Cougar PRIDE.

I try to hold this meeting

in an hour or less. It is
worth your time to come
and hear what is going on
within our athletic pro-
grams. Any community
member is welcome to at-
tend. The more people
are aware of our athletic
expectations, the more
they can help support us
in what we are trying to
accomplish. 

Not only do I and our
coaches share informa-
tion that we feel is impor-
tant, it is an opportunity
for you to ask questions
and voice concerns as
well. Our success will
come when everyone un-
derstands the common
goals, understands the
steps to achieving the
goals, and then commits
as a team to reaching the
goal.

Remember, “it takes a
village…” Go Cougars!

I would like to conclude
by reminding everyone to
consider nominating a for-
mer CHS player, coach,
or citizen to the CHS Ath-
letic Hall of Fame. Nomi-
nation deadline is April
15th. Forms can be found
on the high school web-
site under athletics. If you
have any questions, con-
tact Tom Griesemer at
533-4811 x1263.

PRIDE — Physical and mental preparation, Respect, Individual responsibility, 
Driven to succeed, Enthusiasm

Cougar PRIDE
By Thomas Griesemer

Associate Principal/Athletic Director

The Kettle Moraine
Players production of
Those Crazy Ladies in the
House on the Corner
resumes Friday, Feb. 28,
at 7:30 p.m. in Lang
Auditorium at the high
school. There will be one
more performance on
Saturday, March 1, at 7:30
p.m.

Audiences the first
weekend were quite large
and very complimentary of
the play. Director John
Brandl said, “Itʼs been a
long time since I heard
audience members talking
about coming back again

because they enjoyed it so
much.”

KMP said the audience
was made up of all ages
from 12 or 13 all the way
up to senior citizens. “And
they were laughing a lot,”
Brandl added.

There are lots of great
seats remaining for this
weekend so donʼt hesitate
to come, even if you donʼt
have a ticket purchased.

Tickets for the play are
$10 for students and sen-
ior citizens in advance and
at the door. For those 18-
64 who are not students
the tickets are $12

advance or $15 at the
door. The play is family
friendly so KMP is again
offering the popular Family
Four-Pack for $40 but only
on line. You can purchase
tickets at
www.KettleMorainePlayer
s.com and also at the Ben
Franklin/True Value store.
Only the $10 and $12 tick-
ets are available at the
store.

KMP says it is not a long
play and the 7:30 p.m. per-
formances will end about
9:35 p.m.

“Crazy Ladies” Final Two
Performances This Weekend
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